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To: Organization Members / Surveyors  

Good day. 
 
Dear Exclusive Surveyors,  
 
the purpose of this letter is to inform you that since the beginning of operation of the NASHA app, 
electronic certificates have been used, which has greatly streamlined electronic documents.  
 
We have received Interim electronic certificates done by the surveyors without the digital signature on 
the certificates, for which we reiterate that they must have the electronic signature of the surveyor to 
avoid detentions in flag inspections and port state control.  
 
If any surveyor has not uploaded the digital signature in the Nasha APP, they must notify the NASHA 
Head office.  
 
Regards  
 

 

           Waiting for your confirmation of “SAFE RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”.   

 

                                          


